
Theatre Trip 
 

Our pupils and staff enjoyed a festive trip to the Scarborough Spa theatre on Tuesday 

6th December to see the magical pantomime adventure of Dick Whittington and his 

Wonderful Cat. 

The show was thoroughly entertaining and very much enjoyed by all our pupils      

and staff, who were able to sit on the front two rows of balcony seating area and had 

a fantastic view of the show. 
 

The Scarborough Spa is a grand Victorian grade II listed building close to                

Scarborough’s south bay beach, it hosts a variety of shows, events and                      

entertainment including a Christmas pantomime for us to enjoy every December. 


